
February 20, 1991 

Mr. Charlie Crow, MLA 
Hudson Bay 

Dear Charlie: 

11111 i~II 1~[1m1[~~~ij~lll~~l~~ili~ 11111 
3 1936 00004 561 5 

litm ImCD.MfN_I NO~ 3 6 - 9 1 - lll IABIID. ON MAR 1f 6~ 19gf 

I have been pressing the Federal Minister of the Environment to 
allow us to put forward a name that would sit with the 
Environmental Review Panel to deal with the Quebec Hydro Project. 
He has replied to me saying that a person should be able to speak 
French. 

Ideally it should be an Inuk from Sanikiluaq who is able to speak 
French or someone you think is able to do a job. I am to put a 
name forward by Friday, February 22 so if you have any suggestions 
please let me know as soon as possible. 

Hon. Titus Allooloo 
Minister of Renewable Resources 


